
Children in Year 3 are expected to read 5 times a week at home. 

The reads must be written in their reading record. 

 

As a parent, we ask you to: 

• Make sure that your child is reading at least  5 times a week at 
home. 

• Make sure that these reads are recorded in your child’s reading 
record. 

As a school, we will: 

• Check your child’s reading record at least once a week. 

• Count up your child’s home reads and reward them with reading 
badges. 

• Make sure that your child has an Oxford Reading Tree book 
matched to their reading ability and a ‘love of reading’ book. 

• Hear your child read at least once a week in school. 

Reading in 

Year 3 

Turning on subtitles while children are 

watching TV can greatly improve their 

reading skills. A quick, simple, free 

way to make TV time, reading time. 

If you have any questions 

about your child’s reading, 

please speak to your child’s 

class teacher.  



Recommended reads for Year 3 

children 


